
 
February 23rd, 2024 
 

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

This year Public Schools Week will be celebrated February 26th to March 1st, 2024. It's a time when 
communities across the country will come together to celebrate, support, and champion public 
education. 

This week, we would like to especially thank our teachers and staff. At Mora Public Schools, the work 
they are doing every day directly contributes to the future success of our students and our community 
as a whole. 

Our world is changing rapidly, and it is our responsibility to educate and prepare students for an 
uncertain future. Furthermore, in our schools, students are both accepted and celebrated. The 
individual needs, talents, and personalities of every student are championed and cherished. 

Here in Mora, we are especially proud of the strong community and the support our community has 
given our school district. 

During Public Schools Week, we will be sharing highlights of public education using the hashtags 
#PSW24 and #HereForTheKids. We invite you to join us in this celebration and share your own positive 
reflections of public schools. 

We express our continuous gratitude for your support of Mora Public Schools, along with our students 
& staff. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Voce, Superintendent 

ISD #332 - Mora Public Schools 
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